
 

 

 

 

 

 

April 16, 2012 

 

Dusty  R. Johnston 

President 

Vernon College 

4105 Maplewood Ave. 

Wichita Falls , TX, 76308 

 

Dear Dr. Johnston: 

 

It is a pleasure to inform you of the following action taken at the ASHP Commission on Credentialing meeting on 

March 2-4, 2012:  

 

VOTED 

To approve for reaccreditation the pharmacy technician training program at Vernon College, Wichita Falls, 

Texas; further, 

 

To grant accreditation for three years (2015), at which time a progress report will be requested to determine 

continued accreditation. 

 

(Note:  The Commission requested that all areas of noncompliance and partial compliance be addressed in the 

next progress report.) 

 

The Commission arrived at its decision based on a thorough review of the report of the survey conducted on November 

18, 2011 and on your facility's response to the survey findings. The ASHP Board of Directors reviewed and accepted 

the Commission on Credentialing’s actions on April 13, 2012. 

 

Accreditation is granted subject to the provisions set forth in the ASHP Regulations on Accreditation of Pharmacy 

Technician Training Programs.  

 

We congratulate you and the members of your staff on receiving accreditation for your pharmacy technician training 

program.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ASD-214/TX-20 

 

cc: Katrina Brasuell, BS, CPhT, PhTR, Director, Pharmacy Technician Training Program 

 Shana Munson, Reporting Administrator 

  

Janet L. Teeters 

Director, Accreditation Services Division  

American Society of Health System Pharmacists 

 


